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PQ 26072/20 * To ask the Minister for Health when a new landing pad will be in place in CUH 

(details supplied); and if he will make a statement on the matter. - Michael Healy-Rae 

 

Dear Deputy Healy-Rae, 

 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 

 

Estates are currently advancing a number of infrastructural projects related to the delivery of the helipad 

to bring them to tender as soon as possible. A definitive timeline for the development of the helipad can 

only be confirmed once the inter-dependant infrastructural works have been tendered and completed 

and the works for the construction of the helipad is ready to be tendered.  The focus for Estates since 

March has been on the delivery of additional infrastructural capacity for the Covid Pandemic and 

therefore the project was delayed. 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Jim Curran 

National Director, Estates  


